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The Bexar Audubon Board of Directors has passed a resolution to endorse the Phil Hardberger Park 
Conservancy Resolution dated January 31, 2012 opposing the building of the proposed Wal-Mart at 
the corner of Blanco Road and Wurzbach Parkway.  
  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Gregory Pasztor,  President 
Board of  Directors,  Bexar Audubon Society 


